
Pupil Parliament



Here We Are!

Here’s a photo of us.



Who Represents You?
We are your school Pupil Parliament with representatives from 

every class in
Years 3-6.

Y3 Dougie, Betty, Maisy, Joseph

Y4 Sadie, Olivia, Sophia, Alex

Y5 Ollie, Maisey, Dylan, Emily

Y6 Eve, Conor, Sofia, Ed



What Do We Do?
Meetings Listen Help

Pupil Parliament
help around 

school and we are 
involved in 

regular events at 
school.

Any of you can talk 
to any of us at any 

time to let us know if 
you have a worry or 

concern about 
something at school, 
or even if you have a 
great idea you would 
like to make happen.

We meet regularly 
with Miss Beale to 

discuss school events 
and changes.

We’ll also let you 
know any news from 

these meetings.



Our Current Projects
This is what we are working on at the moment:

• Children’s Mental Health Day - #HelloYellow
• Playground benches / picnic benches from field to the playground
• Litter picking

• Children in Need Fundraiser 

• Anti-Bullying Week – Odd Sock Day

• Safe crossing into school

• Replace the bench at the front of school – buddy benches

• Dog tie-up shelter at the front of school

• First aid shelter



How to Get in Touch
We are always ready to listen but you can get in touch with us in 
different ways.

• Talk to us when you see us around school.

• Put a suggestion in the Suggestion Box.

• Write a letter and give it to one of us.

• Ask questions when we give feedback to the class.



Any Questions?

This is your chance to ask 
us about Pupil Parliament 

or our work.


